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Fortnightly Newsletter 

Principal’s Message 

 
A belated Happy New Year to you all. I hope you all had a restful break over the holiday. It’s 
been really lovely to see the children back in school, enthusiastic to learn and keen to find out 
about their new topics and projects. The school is looking particularly vibrant at the moment 
with new displays in the corridors and classrooms. A big thank you to all the staff for working 
so hard to make our school look so good! 

We have several new members of staff who have joined us this term. Firstly, Miss Swidryck our 
new Assistant Head has joined us from a school in Leamington. Miss Swidryk will also be teach-
ing in 5 Birch. Miss Brees is joining 5 Sycamore as a Teaching Assistant and Mrs Howard, who 
many of you know from the Infant school, is now working across both schools as the SENDCo. 
She will be based at the Juniors on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Finally, we have Mr Everett, our 
new Site Manager! 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend! 

 
Regards 

Miss Nurse 

Covid Updates 

As you are no doubt aware, the government 
guidelines are ever changing when it comes 
to Covid rules but we strive to ensure that we 
are always giving you the correct advice. If 
your child tests positive on a lateral flow 
test, then they do not now need to take a 
PCR test. From Monday 17th January, the self 
-isolation period is reducing to 5 days. 
Meaning that if your child has a negative 
lateral flow on day 5 and 6 of their self-
isolation then they can return to school. 
Please call the office if you have any ques-
tions about isolation or Covid rules. 

Parking 

Once again, I am receiving numerous 
complaints from parents and neigh-
bours about the parking both before 
and after school. Please can I ask that 
you do not park on the pavements out-
side school? This is incredibly danger-
ous as children and parents are being 
forced to walk on the road. Stopping 
on the Zig- Zags outside of school is 
also very dangerous so please do not 
do this. I thank you for your support in 
this matter. 



Awards 

Pupil of the Week 

Our pupils of the week this week have been demonstrating our school values 
in every area of their learning.  

 

 

 
Achievements outside of School 

Well done to Daisy Simmonds who was selected to sing a solo at the Cats 
Dance School 

3 Oak:  Megan W 

 
3 Maple:  Emy-Mae D 

 
4 Cherry:  Carter B 

 
4 Willow:  Alfie T 

 
5 Sycamore:  Lena C 

 
5 Birch:  Evie R 

 

6 Ash: Jack M 

 

6 Pine: Ryley J 

Our School Values—Dinner time discussions! 

Next week our focus is ‘Collaborative’ and the staff have been awarding house points for 
pupils who have been working together to achieve this. 
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